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SaRS current strategy is based around the objective over the next five year
period, to be in a position to apply for Licensed Body status with the
Engineering Council.

SaRS continues to progress initiatives for the approval of academic and training
courses appropriate to safety and reliability engineers; the recognition of
safety engineers for offshore operations, and the professional development of
graduate safety and reliability engineers.

Events:
6" May, North of Scotland Dinner, Aberdeen

23-25" June, 21° AR?TS (Advances in Risk and Reliability Technology)
Symposium, Loughborough

18" June, Seminar ‘Room for Improvement’, London
24" September, London Dinner
1* October, SaRS2015, ‘Leadership and Management in Safety Culture’, Bristol

SaRS has been successful in its bid, jointly with Strathclyde University, to run
the European Safety and Reliability (ESREL) conference in Glasgow in 2016.
This will be held on 26-29™ September. SaRS has previously jointly run this
conference in 1995 and 2000.

SaRS is collaborating with Engineering UK on a presentation package on Risk at
the Big Bang Fair on 11-14™ March 2015, and subsequent years. This has been
funded by the Lloyds Register Educational Trust.

Further details at sars.org.uk
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